
 

           

            May 9th, 2025 

Dear Jardon/Webb Community, 

We are about halfway through our Spring Greenhouse Sale!  Wow, have the students 
been busy.  Many thanks to our customers who have been coming to shop and giving 
our students experiences in working with customers and selling the items they have 
helped to create.  The sale continues through next Wednesday.  We are open from 
8:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. daily.  If you haven't had the chance to stop by, please do!   

The Jardon Spring Formal is coming up next week.  Final preparations are being 
made to make this a very special event!   

Please join us on social media!  Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon 
Vocational School.  You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on 
at Jardon!   Please feel free to contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 
248-658-5953, if you have any questions or concerns.   

Thank you, 

Heidi Kunz 
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    JARDON BOCCE BALL 

    2025 Spring Season Game Schedule 

 

      

 

 

 
 
Tuesday, May 13: 2:30 - 4:00 at Jardon, family to pick up 
 
Tuesday, May 20: 2:30 - 4:30 at Jardon, family to pick up 
 Berkley athletes come to play 
 
Tuesday, May 27: 2:30 - 4:00 at Jardon, family to pick up           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 
     JARDON BOCCE BALL  

   2025 Spring Season  
 
We will be using the app ‘Remind’ to inform athletes and 
families/caregivers of changes to schedule (i.e.: practice canceled, times 
change for games, etc.) or other important information…. People can also 
contact us this way to inform the coaches of absences or such.  To  join 
Remind…..  
 

 
 

 

 
 
       



 

 You're Invited to the Jardon Talent Show! 
 
 

Come celebrate the creativity and talent of our amazing 
students at the Jardon Talent Show! 
 
Date: Friday, May 23rd   
Time: 9:30 AM – 10:45 AM   
Location: Webb Elementary Gym (Please enter  the 
building directly through the gym which is Door #7)  
 
Enjoy music, dancing, skits, and more as our students 
shine on stage. We hope to see you there cheering them 
on! 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at Jardon 
at 248-658-5950 

 
 



 

 

Jardon MoCI Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week: 

Monday- 5/12-     P.M. - Meijer 

 

Thursday- 5/15-  P.M.- Belle Isle 

  

  

          Jardon ASD Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week: 

 

          Monday - 5/12-  P.M. - Meijer 

 

 

          Thursday- 5/15-   P.M.- Stage Nature Center 

 

              (All CBI locations are subject to change due to weather etc.)  
 

   



 

 



 

     



 

            New School Store Menu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Jardon’s Spring Sale is in full swing! Our sale started on Wednesday, May 7th, and will run through 
Wednesday, May 14th. Stop by our greenhouse to purchase fresh herbs, beautiful flowers, 
perennials, vegetables, foliage, and succulents. We are also selling Jardon Student created 
microbusinesses: Puppy Love Dog Treats, Hot Socks, Bird Feeders, Fire Starters, Sugar Scrub, 
Greeting Cards, and other crafts. Our students have been working hard and it shows in our beautiful 
products! 
 
Resource Features:  

 
Friendship Circle is hosting a Healthy and Safe Relationships Workshop – Discussions with and 

for Adults with Special Needs on May 15th. Below is more information:  
Click here to register! The intent of this workshop is to discuss the need and rationale for 

sexuality education. Sexuality education encompasses risk reduction, vulnerability, boundaries, 

communication, healthy/unhealthy relationships in all aspects of a person’s life, 

decision-making, awareness of body parts and functions, self-advocacy, and most important, 

safety. In addition to the above, workshop participants will gain information about resources, 

programming and strategies to promote healthy lifestyles. 

OU Cares Adult Summer Camp info Night:   
Link to info and registration 

 

 

 

Jessi Haines 

Jardon Transition Coordinator 

Hazel Park School District  

(248) 658 - 5958 

jessica.haines@myhpsd.org 
 

https://friendshipcircle-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2DEKESTCljhuAzUp7_VgO3ZnrzM_BnciOd3rQTNCFvJPkHSF-lgFYbXdQuIbTZUttmBznoa_Qwl9ODVG9rczyiEAtCQfhv8hLhvj2UBy2LKa4kggS0Uxv-cRiYInf-B_XIrUZY6GWM-xzfdPpgwRQK5z6yiAkRgsRI1nT9oWmmAYXVfQHf1LNHXcVmS4sAZ8_HnLpTzOyriiA8cEw_hxrn_0zahQn-MYIlD8i7kmBG_BsMj5gEMQrSHlaVb-ecaNeZQVCba_CJl3KBJD2ogkMc4_K3gq4cXqihLA_BgO_n5J75hQU1lMz5lF9A18yzgo9cySv8ZYIGiFSpzeXbbtuAQ8NSU2aqe05NA1EHsIbvlgXxZc
https://calendar.oakland.edu/event/17368-oucares-adult-summer-camp-information-session


 

 

     
 
*** Update for Valtoco users:  
Neurelis (the manufacturer of Valtoco) is now packaging each box with 5 doses/sprays of Valtoco. They are no longer 
offering the box of 2 doses/sprays. Please inform your prescriber when refilling a prescription, as pharmacies will 
have the 5-pack boxes only.  
For more information, please see: https://www.valtocohcp.com/dosing-and-usage/ 
 
Friends, 
As we celebrate National Nurses Week, I wanted to pause for a moment, in acknowledgement of the school nurses 
who inspired me not only to become one, but to continue learning and growing in pursuit of excellence! 
 
Nurse Pat - For my first introduction to student care plans. Your military background taught me not only how to stand 
up for my students, but also when to “Stand Down”!  
 
Nurse Carolyn - Sharing your keen observations on pre-seizure activity stuck with me - and serves as a valuable tool 
in my practice today. 
 
Nurse Juanita - Eternally grateful for your unforgettable stories on head lice, and for guiding me through my first 
experiences with them in a school setting. 
 
Nurse Dawn - Your gentle demeanor and example of building positive rapport with students and their families did not 
go unnoticed! 
Deepest thanks to my fellow nurses (RN/LPN/CNA) here at HPSD who advocate tirelessly for our students, and for 
HP staff who support our mission to provide the care necessary for ALL students to be able to attend school, learn 
and grow safely.  Keep up the amazing work! 
 
 
 
 
Be well, 
Nurse Stephanie 
stephanie.fowler-eagan@myhpsd.org 

https://www.valtocohcp.com/dosing-and-usage/
mailto:stephanie.fowler-eagan@myhpsd.org
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